YIZKOR SERVICE AND VIRTUAL MEMORIAL BOOK 5781-2020

The holiest days of the year are soon approaching. At this time we know that you will want to remember family and friends who have died by honoring their beloved memories at our Yom Kippur Yizkor (Memorial) Service.

At the Yizkor Service on Yom Kippur afternoon, Rabbi Schulman will read the names of those family and friends who have passed away during the last year, since Rosh Hashanah 2019.

- 1. Please email or mail names of family and/or friends who have died in the last year, to be read aloud and included in the Virtual Memorial Book.
- 2. Please email or mail new or additional names to be included in the Memorial Book. Or note 'No Changes to Last Year's List'.
- 3. Please email any digital photos that you would like to include with your memorial.

To create this memorial book, it would be greatly appreciated if you contribute to one of our charitable funds listed below in the spirit of tzedakah. There is no standard donation required. The amount you give, large or small, is entirely at your own discretion.

Your memorial list should be emailed (admin@bethtorah-fremont.org) or mailed to the office by September 17 to be included in the Yizkor service and Virtual Memorial Book. Submissions may need to be edited or resized to be included.

Beautification Fund
Bessie Leash Fund for Deaf Children
Building Fund
Debby Kaplan Scholarship Fund
Education Fund
Elise Harrosh Memorial Fund for Israel
Gan Sameach Fund
General Fund
Heather Citron Camp Scholarship Fund
Interpreter's Fund
John Cerelli Choir Fund
Music Enrichment Fund

Sara and Elliot Lewis Memorial Camp Scholarship Fund Social Action Fund Worship Fund WTBT Camp Scholarship Fund WTBT Feed the Homeless Fund

Prayerbook Fund

Enrichment Fund

Rabbi's Discretionary Fund Rabbi Eve Ben-Ora Teacher